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PRODUCT CHANGE NOTIFICATION

NOTIFICATION DATE: November 09, 2022

PRODUCT CHANGE NOTIFICATION: IP Desktop joystick

SUMMARY OF CHANGES: PCB redesign with alternative USB microcontroller

IMPACT OF CHANGES: No change to form, fit or function

CHANGE DATES: Effective immediately

LEAD TIME: IP Desktop 10-bit (28 weeks)

Dear Valued Customer:

This letter is to inform you of a change to your IP Desktop joystick. Due to global supply chain shortages, APEM must
redesign the joystick’s PCB with an alternative USB microcontroller. This change will not affect the joystick’s form, fit or
function.

Please review the table below for affected part numbers.

100450 100550BLKRF2259 100550GRYRF
1005503981 100550BLKRF2665 100550GRYRF2651
1005504067 100550BLKRFL 100550GRYRFL

100550BLK2235 100550BLKRFL2770 100550123363
100550BLKRF 100550BLKRFSONY

Thank you for supporting APEM, Inc. Should you have any questions or concerns about this notice, contact your APEM

representative or reach me at antonin.deschamps@apem.com.

Best regards,

Antonin Deschamps,
Product Manager

APEM, Inc. » 970 Park Center Drive e Vista, California 92081 USA

Tel: +1-760-598-2518

www.apem.com






